
Light of the World Academy 
Notice of Board Meeting 

Please take notice that a Meeting of the Light of the World Academy Board of Directors 
is scheduled for:

Date of Meeting: April 13, 2022

Time of Meeting: 7:30 p.m.

Location of Meeting: 550 E Hamburg St, Pinckney, MI 48169
 

Telephone Number: 734-720-9760

The Plan for Safe Return to In-Person Instruction and ESSER 3 
information will be reviewed.

This meeting will take place in person, however, there is a virtual option for members of 
the public for those who prefer to attend virtually:

Joining Info Meeting ID
meet.google.com/hnq-zfti-zdj

Phone Numbers
(
PIN: 

Meeting minutes are on file and available for public inspection during normal business 
hours in the Academy’s main office, located 550 E Hamburg St, Pinckney, MI 48169.

Access to Public Meetings

The Academy shall comply with subtitle A of Title II of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act of 1990, Public Law 101-336, 42 USC 12101 et set or any successor law.  If you 
have a meeting participation question, or require specific accommodation(s) please 
contact Cindy Metz, at 810-206-3225, prior to the meeting.

Any questions prior to the meeting please call: (734) 720-9760


